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WOODBINE SETS TRICK OR TREAT: OCTOBER 31 5-8 p.m.

Woodbine—Mayor William Pikolycky is pleased to announce that the Borough of
Woodbine has set Trick or Treat hours as 5 to 8 p.m. on Friday, October 31.

The Woodbine Elementary School Parent Teacher Association is sponsoring a 
“Trunk or Treat” event on that date.

The event will take place at the far end of the bikepath, between Washington and
Lincoln Avenues, starting at 5 p.m. and going until 7 p.m. Adults can fill their 
vehicle trunks with goodies and give them out to the children as they walk the 
bikepath. All community members are welcome to come out and park your cars 
(decorations are optional) and participate in the Festivities for a Safe 
Environment Halloween. 

Event is open to all Woodbine residents.

Woodbine Recreation Commission is also holding a Haunted Hayride that 
evening, from 7 to 9 pm, at the end of the bike path between Lincoln and Grant.
There will be a one dollar fee per person per ride; children under three ride free.

Residents may still provide Halloween treats at their homes during the set Trick 
or Treat hours.

“I encourage all our children to have a safe Trick or Treat experience,” added 
Mayor Pikolycky. “Walk with a group; wear bright colors/something that glows; 
stay out of streets/walk on the sidewalk; and always have an adult check your 
candy before eating it.”


